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Campus Police Chief Clint Vernon accepts the
keys to the new police vehicle from Broken
Arrow Police Chief Todd Wuestewald with
Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs –
Broken Arrow Dr. Ed Huckeby.
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Broken Arrow PD Donates Car to NSUBA
BROKEN ARROW – The Broken Arrow Police Department recently donated a new police

car to the campus police department at Northeastern State University.

“The Broken Arrow Police Department and NSU work hand-in-hand to ensure the

safety of students, faculty and staff,” said Campus Police Chief Clint Vernon. “A

number of NSU alumni are members of the Broken Arrow police department and this

donation displays the continued positive relationship between the university and the

city of Broken Arrow.”

Broken Arrow Police Chief Todd Wuestewald presented the car to NSU, which will be

used in patrols around the university’s three campuses. The Broken Arrow Police

Department has previously donated several vehicles to the university.
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